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	Project/NGO Name
	Pranabananda Boys hostel

	Project Website
	http://www.ashanet.org/projects/project-view.php?p=842

	Evaluation Year
	2009-2010


	1. Evaluation Criteria/Milestones for the project 

	1. These students are definitely first generation school goers in their families and have different need. Identifying and providing individualized needs are most important and is the primary goal.

2. Follow each student’s progress carefully over the course of a year.

3. Identify, recruit and train teachers who can effectively teach the students. Coordinate with Asha Kolkata chapter. Report to be filed at the end of the year.

4. Identify children’s interest further down in career. Start early career mentoring

5. Pass percentage of all the students are the biggest yard stick. Those who attend outside schools must submit their mark sheets. 

6. Receive results of all students that are being “home schooled” and get their results. The mark sheets must be signed by teachers and hostel superintendent with comments on their progress.

	2. Evaluation Matrix 

	1. Number of children getting “home schooling” and actually entering grade 5 (percentage).

2. Number of children being enrolled.

3. Number of children going for further studies beyond Madhyamik.

4. Involvement of community for addressing problems, especially poor quality of local elementary school. The Steward should work with other ASHA RTI experts how local school can be improved.

	3. End of Term Evaluation (by Steward and NGO)

	 Quantitative evaluation of improvement in the life and potential of students staying at the hostel. 

	4. Additional Information/Comments

	The hostel authority has been told that ASHA-SV understands the urgent and unique needs of teaching these backward community students, especially with their lack of formal Bengali language, in home-schooling and willing to support for a short time. The hostel administrators have told ASHA-SV that within two years they will be self supporting in school and only request hostel expenditure for the students. Also, within two-to three years they will generate 25-30% of hostel fund from their own source, including farming of the land and local donation. ASHA will consider the remaining portion of hostel fund.
To better run and better coordinate with local community the steward has helped form a local volunteer management committee (four members) to actively work with hostel authority. End goal of this committee is to plan complete sustainability of the hostel also.
Some of the recurring non-performers in the student community will be handed over to parents so that newer needy students may be accepted. Ample prior notice to be provided.
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